CITY OF

= Beloit

WISCONSIN

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Beloit Health Systems is hosting an Open House for the Hendricks Family Heart
Hospital on Saturday, June 3, from 10:00-12:00 Noon at Beloit Memorial Hospital,
located at 1969 W. Hart Road, Beloit, WI 53511. Members of the City Council have
been invited and a quorum of City Council members may be present.

Lori S. Curtis Luther, City Manager

Dated: May 31, 2017
Lorena Rae Stottler
City Clerk
www.beloitwi.gov

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI 53511.



